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  Chatham County Police Department Continues Investigation of Two Shootings 

  
Chatham County, GA (October 15, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is continuing its 

investigation of two shootings that happened Wednesday, October 14, 2020. Detectives believe the two 
shootings are related, and that the parties involved know each other. 

 

The first happened just after 1:30 p.m. Wednesday on Katama Way in the Hampton Place subdivision, 
located off of Quacco Road. The victim, 22-year-old Antonio Hamilton, was shot multiple times. He was 

transported to a local hospital where he continues to be treated for potentially life-threatening injuries. 

 
The suspect is a black male with a light complexion, wearing all black clothing and black shoes, who ran 

in the direction of the Berwick Lakes subdivision. The suspect is still at large. 

 

Just before midnight Wednesday, police were called to the 100 block of Berwick Lakes Boulevard in the 
Berwick Lakes subdivision. They found 17-year-old Jabari Bryant suffering from a non-life threatening 

gunshot wound. Detectives found that multiple gun shots had been fired into the residence, and also hit 

the home next door. Thankfully, there were no other injuries. 
 

The Chatham County Police Department’s Criminal Investigation Division has conducted several 

searches, and they have seized firearms and other items of evidentiary value. CCPD detectives are 
working with other law enforcement agencies as they investigate these cases. 

 

Anyone with information regarding either shooting is asked to call Chatham County Police Department 

detectives at 912-651-4717 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters remain anonymous, and may 
qualify for a cash reward. 
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